From:

Kathleen Martin Perusse. David

To: Cc:

Mancini, Tony

Subject:

Re: plastic bags > Canadian Sea Turtle Network

Date:

January-25-18 12:03:47 PM

Dear David:

Thank you for your email. I am delighted to have the chance to speak to the ESSC. Thank you.

Here is a brief summary. I'm not sure how formal it should be, so please let me know if you need something different.

Kathleen Martin is the executive director of the Canadian Sea Turtle Network, a charitable environmental organization that works to conserve endangered sea turtles in Canadian waters and beyond. She will speak about the effect of ocean plastic on sea turtles in support of the possibility of Halifax becoming a bag-free city.

Best wishes,

Kathleen

Kathleen Martin Executive Director Canadian Sea Turtle Network

www.seaturtle.ca